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Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734
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Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary = i:;
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission - m
P.O. Box 47250 o EQ
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 R %
p— J
Re:  Docket Nos. UE-051527 and UG-051528 Z
(Advice Nos. 2005-43 & 2005-44) o

Dear Ms. Washburn;

On October 5, 2005, the Company submitted filings under Company advice numbers 2005-43
and 2005-44 which were assigned Docket Nos. UE-051527 and UG-051528 respectively.

By this letter and pursuant to WAC 480-80-131, the Company respectfully requests withdrawal
of the October 5, 2005, submittals under Docket Nos. UE-051527 and UG-051528. The filing in
Docket No. UE-051527 included twenty-four tariff sheets from the Company’s WN U-60
(electric) tariff. The filing in Docket No. UG-051528 included fourteen tariff sheets from the
Company’s WN U-2 (natural gas) tariff.

This request for withdrawal of the above-described filings is being made as a result of the
Commission’s approval of an Order authorizing deferral and future recovery of costs instead of
the recovery proposed in these tariffs.

In accordance with WAC 480-80-131(6), the request to withdraw tariff sheets described herein is
being made by Karl R. Karzmar who has tariff filing authority, pursuant to a letter to the
Commission’s Secretary dated May 1, 2002.

If you have any questions in this matter please contact me at (425) 456-2797.
Very truly yours,

m@%ﬁ___

Karl R. Karzmar
Director, Regulatory Relations

cc.: Simon J. ffitch
Kirstin Dodge



